[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING                                                                              CHASSELL TOWNSHIP                                                                         PLANNING COMMISSION                                                                                                     The newly formed Chassell Township                                                                                                                       Planning Commission will be electing                                                                                                                        its Officers and hearing from                                                                                                                            Paul Bierman-Lytle with OHM Advisors                                                                                                                 and Jeff Ratcliffe with KEDA regarding                                                                                                          Centennial Park improvements                                                                                                                     and the economic impact on                                                                                                                            SEPTEMBER 8, 2016                                                                                                                                              7:00 P.M.                                                                                                                                                                         at the                                                                                                                                                    CHASSELL FIRE HALL                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  Contact the Township Office at 523-4000                                                                                                             or chassell.net for more information.                                                                                                   Come be a part of Chassell’s future!


